
To Students 

Important Notice Temporary Service Suspension of UTAS （2017/12/28～2018/1/4） 

Please be advised that UTAS will not be accessible for the following period due to the urgent 
maintenance. All faculty members, administrative staff and students will become unable to 
view any information on UTAS during the system suspension. We greatly apologize for any 
inconveniences this may cause you. Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
The following website of College of Arts and Sciences will be available as usual:  
Junior Division: http://www.c.u-tokyo.ac.jp/eng_site/zenki/  
 

≪The period of system suspension ≫ 
from 18:00 Thursday December 28, 2017  
to 13:00 Thursday January 4, 2018 (Tentative) 
During the aforementioned period, there will be temporary changes in handling academic 
procedures as described in the table below: 

 Alternative ways for procedures 
Exam-period 
Exams 

Before the system suspension, please take and save the screen shot of 
the necessary information including evaluation method, exam 
timetable.  
Note that the exam-period exam schedules are available on the 
following website: http://www.c.u-
tokyo.ac.jp/eng_site/zenki/news/kyoumu/all/2017/1225123225.html 

Class Cancellation, 
Supplementary 
Classes  

Unable to check class cancellation, supplementary classes, classroom 
changes. During system suspension, please refer to the website: 
http://www.c.u-tokyo.ac.jp/eng_site/zenki/classes/ 

Online Information The following information cannot be viewed online (UTAS) for the 
maintenance period. Please print out or save the data before the 
suspension. 
・Course registration ・Grade report ・Online syllabus etc. 
 

 

 


